
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O . BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

December 13, 1962 

Shell Oil Coapany 
i . O . Box 1858 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Attnetion: Hr. R. L . R&rskin 

Gentlemen: 

Reference Is raede to your letter of December 5, 1952 wherein you 
advise that l t i s the desire of Shell oil Company to ehenge the 
source of injection water for the itlot slaterf lood project In 
the Townsend Wolfcamp tool fro* tbe i»ant* Rose formation to the 
ogallala foraetion further that you wish to increase the injec­
tion rete fro® approximately 1000 »WiD to approximately 2000 awtfi. 

Jubject to shell Ull Company obtaining e water epproprletion from 
the State Engineer Office for the ogallala foraetion, the HI Con-
8«rvfction Commission has no objection end hereby approves the use 
of said water in said quantities for the iHot Meterflood project. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L. iorter, Jr. 
Secretary director 

Mfr/Dj>N/dag 

ce: Oil Conservation Commission 
Hobbs, Hew Mexico 

otete Engineer office 
santa Fe, fSew Mexico 


